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Friday 23rd June 2023  
 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 

We started our week thinking about ‘Compassion’ and walking in others’ shoes 

as ‘Refugee Week’ started. The children have also been learning about Islam, it 

has been lovely to have children and staff help us to learn more and share their 

beliefs and family traditions with us. Thank you!  
 

Thank you to our choir, Mrs McCormack and Beatrice for continuing to share the 

joy of singing at the ISing festival earlier this week.  
 

Next week will be our RSE ‘Journey in Love’ focus, you will have received a 

separate letter about this. If you do not wish your child to receive this teaching 

you must contact me to discuss ASAP.  
 

Over the next few weeks we will be taking part in a Science, Oracy and Writing 

project. Each class/year group will learn about conservation and looking after 

our world. For example, Y2 will be learning about wildfires and the effect of 

these. Please ask your children to share this with you at home.  
 

Transition day: The Y7 city wide Transition day will now take place on Thursday 

6th July, a separate letter will be sent to Y6 parents with further information.  

This will mean we will need to make some changes to some of our events.  
 

Our Sports Day date will change and details will be sent over ASAP, 

parents/carers are welcome to join us for this. 

 

NEU Strike action: There is planned strike action on Wednesday 5th July and 

Friday 7th July- information regarding class closures will also be forwarded ASAP.  
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Reminders:  

 Hot weather: please provide your child with a water bottle, sunhat and 
apply sun cream daily.  

 Children who have long/shoulder length hair must tie it up in a bobble 
each day.  

 Letters will be sent out next Friday sharing information about your child’s 
new class teacher/class for September.  

 Thursday 29th June: The Feast of St. Peter and St. Paul, we will be sharing 
special collective worships together in our classes.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Headteacher 
 


